
PARK COMMITTEE MEETING  May 21, 2024 

The Village of Ashmore Park Committee met on May 21, 2024 in the Ashmore Municipal Office 
at 10 W Ashmore St.  Chair Bill Edwards called the meeting to order at 6:18 p.m.  Proper notice 
of the meeting was given. 
 
Present: Bill Edwards, Thomas Grissom, Terry Price,  
Absent: Cathy Welborn 
Also Present: Clerk Jackie Freezeland, Trustee Dane Perdieu  

 
The Committee discussed landscaping improvements at Serenity Corner and behind the pavilion 
at Village Park. 

The price quote for having “Border Magic” landscaping border installed is approximately $12 
per linear foot. The Committee expressed interest in installing the border at Serenity Corner but 
were not as enthusiastic about installing behind the pavilion at Village Park, wondering if that 
money could be spent more wisely on other things.  

Price motioned to recommend a $2,000 landscaping budget at Serenity Corner, which would 
include the landscaping border, plants, mulch, weed prevention, and other supplies. He further 
motioned that the recommendation NOT include border behind the pavilion at Village Park. 
Grissom seconded the motion, and all committee members present voted in favor. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:31 p.m. on a motion by Price, seconded by Grissom.  All voted in 
favor 

 
 
 
Jackie Freezeland 
Ashmore Village Clerk 


